

Belair Public School
Monthly P & C Association Minutes
Wednesday 18th September 2013

Meeting opened 7.15pm

Attendance: Christina Price, Katrina Johnson, Emma Abdilla, Dom Squires, Mel Donnellan, Nichole Richens, Rhemy Wislang, Colin Jackson, Patricia Epstein, Warwick Beard

Apologies: Vanessa McNally, Stacy Dean, Rachel Hopkins, Christine Clifford

Minutes from previous meeting:

Moved Colin Jackson seconded Nichole Richens

Business Arising:

- Netball uniforms: all in hand
- Col organised a debit card from the CBA with a \$1500 limit to be used by the year 6-farewell committee.
- Can we do a price audit on the uniform shop?

Correspondence in

- Fundraising material, uniform catalogues, Chq from Entertainment Books \$2032

Correspondence out

Nil

Principals report:

Presented by Warwick Beard

Tabled

See school website for this report

- Warwick spoke about moving parent teacher meetings to earlier in the year. Parents thought this would be a good idea.
- We had a discussion regarding strategic directions. Several ideas were put forward several ideas for Warwick.

Treasurer report:

Presented by Col Jackson

Tabled

The P&C is in a sound financial position to meet its current obligations

Canteen report:

- Art show raised \$407.79 from sale of cakes and coffee. We agreed to leave these funds in canteen account until end of year
- Next red day 22/10/13 – hot chip and gravy roll.
- Last red day for year 3/12/13 – decorate your own cupcake.

Uniform shop report:

- Chair bags need a price adjustment. We agreed to sell them for \$8 regardless of size
- A pack will be put together targeting incoming kindergarten consisting of a hat, chair bag, library bag and drink bottle for \$30.
- A box of skorts that are no longer part of the uniform will be moved to the costume cupboard.
- Crests need to be ordered from a new supplier and as such the price will need to be increased. We all agreed to a price of \$6 per crest.
- We will look at the price of jumpers and jackets if needed.
- Tina Wilkie also asked for any donations of uniforms. They have lots of grey shorts but could do with pinafores and skirts if anyone has any they no longer require.
- All new prices will be implemented from Term 4

General business:

- Emma Abdilla asked if Warwick could explain kiss and drop zones again as parents are parking for longer than allowed in the No Parking zones in Carolyn St.
- Warwick was asked if information and associated costs for upcoming excursions or camps in Term 1 could be made available to parents so they could plan for these expenses. Warwick said this shouldn't be an issue.
- Book packs will be organised soon
- School website needs updating – photos are old. Perhaps Year 6 could be responsible for this? Warwick said he would follow this up
- Why don't we have a Belair Buzz anymore? Warwick said the software that we used previously was from MSP and it became very time consuming, as the software was unworkable. It was stated that this could be used as the year 6 present.
- Katrina Johnson raised the idea of a tea towel fundraiser
- School banking – the reporting is being upgraded so it will be done online. Please refer to newsletter from Term 3, September 10 for more details.

Agenda items:

Red days: Can we look at the amount/type of lollies available on these days

Agenda items for November

Discos

Meeting closed 9.35

Next meeting October 16th 2013

